
Letters to the

Younger Self

Romeo Abada FASP FSA FLMI
Miravite Consulting Group



To the Boy 
who dreamed 
countlessly 

and 
endlessly…



to be a 
dancer, or 
an actor



Never forget what Daddy told you. Money doesn’t 
grow on trees. You will be a provider in the 
future. Choose a career, not that will make you 
happy, but that will make people around you 
happier.

Letter # 01 (1984)Dear Meo,

Sincerely, Romeo



from
Philam Life, 
UN Avenue

to
BBC, 
London



Now that you are a young FASP, don’t think that 
the struggles are over. Be more grateful to those 
who made it harder for you. These are the better 
lessons you need in the future. 
There are no shortcuts. Work harder than ever.

Letter # 02 (1989)Dear Meo,

Sincerely, Romeo



To the Expat in Indonesia…



To the Expat in Vietnam…



To the Expat in Hong Kong…



Will you accept that promotion to VP or will you 
go to an unknown country? Face that fear of the 
unknown as it will lead you to even greater 
adventures. Financial rewards awaits you. But 
brace yourself to bouts of homesickness.

Letter # 03 (1996)Dear Meo,

Sincerely, Romeo



To the Prodigal Son…



…and the one feeling young again 



Twelve years you’ve been away. There is a bigger 
adventure – coming back home, to family, to enduring 
friendships, to your real self. Reroute. Re-root.
Pay cut. More taxes. Greater happiness. 

Letter # 04 (2009)Dear Meo,

Sincerely, Romeo



To the new CEO…



Now, what?
Retirement?

Letter # 05 (2018)Dear Meo,

Sincerely, Romeo
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If symptoms persist,
consult your actuary.


